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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Well done to our amazing Woodpeckers this week who got 98.9% for last week. They have the 
attendance trophy for the week. 
 
Our attendance target is 95% for the whole school, it is important that your child attends school 
regularly to make sure they get the best education they deserve. 
 
Well done to all the children who have achieved the target and over. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs T Naylor 
Attendance Lead 
 
 
 
 


